
CALL FOR APPLICATIONS: NON EU TEACHING MOBILITY PROGRAM  

 

Kindly be informed that the University of Vienna is inviting applications from faculty 

members of University of Dar es Salaam for a short-term teaching visit at the University 

of Vienna.  

 

The visits are open to faculty members in the study fields of the University of Vienna. 

The deadline for applications for teaching visits between March and June of 2021 is 

September 15, 2020. 

 

We are confident that teaching visits at the University will be possible by next spring, 

despite the persistent pandemic. Nonetheless, we assure high flexibility concerning the 

time period you wish to spend at the University of Vienna and provide the possibility to 

receive funding for online teaching. 

 

About the program 

The teaching assignment comprises an entire university course (30 in-class contact 

hours). The duration of stay shall be at least 3 weeks and - due to legal restrictions - 

must not exceed 90 days. 

 

Invited candidates will be provided with a work contract with the University of Vienna. 

In addition, travel expenses will be reimbursed of up to 2,000 Euro. 

 

 

Application documents 

Applicants shall prepare the following documents: 

 

• A course syllabus including literature selection for this course 

 

• Letter of support of the home university (incl. information on teaching 

experience of the applicant) 

 

• Letter of endorsement signed by the Director of Studies at the University of 

Vienna (Studienprogrammleiter) 

 

• ORCID iD (https://orcid.org/) 

 

• Short CV (may be included in ORCID iD) 

https://orcid.org/


 

• List of publications (may be included in ORCID iD) 

 

Submit Application 

Interested candidates can submit applications under the following link: 

https://international.univie.ac.at/non-eu-teaching-mobility/ 

 

 

Contact Person 

If you or faculty members have further questions regarding this short-term teaching 

offer, please do not hesitate to contact the International Office of the University 

of Vienna:Maximilian Kudler (staffmobility@univie.ac.at)is available to help and 

assist applicants. 

 

We are confident that this opportunity for a teaching visit will further strengthen the 

partnership between our universities. 

 

https://international.univie.ac.at/non-eu-teaching-mobility/
mailto:staffmobility@univie.ac.at

